Dear TK-2 Parents,

The district's Technology Acceptable Use Agreement is in the packet. Please read it and have a discussion with your child on technology use. Stress how important it is that your child talk to you or their teacher about anything that they are not certain about or uncomfortable with (see something, say something).

Our early learners in kindergarten through second grade need to learn to be respectful, fair, polite and nice when using technology. However, most importantly we need them to talk to you or the teacher if they have any questions or become uncomfortable online. Please know that students are not allowed to email outside of the school district with a school account until high school. We all need to work together to provide a safe and healthy technology experience for learning.

Please sign and return either this signature page or the Acceptable Use Agreement page.

PARENT OR GUARDIAN -

Parent or Guardian Name (please print)

I hereby state that I have read and understand the Acceptable Use Agreement as outlined by SVUSD. I've talked with my child about appropriate technology use and explained technology is a privilege that may be removed if misused. I stressed the importance of telling me or the teacher if anything makes them uncomfortable. I also acknowledge that my child agrees to conduct themselves in an appropriate manner at all times when using the district's technology.

Signature		Date	
Parent email address			
STUDENT			
_	omfortable. I also agree to	ng technology. I will talk to my teach conduct myself in an appropriate m	-
Please print:			
Student Last Name	First Name	Signature	
Student's personal email a	address		